
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 The Okaloosa County School Board’s RFP Evaluation Committee will conduct a meeting 
on Wednesday, September 19, 2018 beginning at 8:30 a.m. to review the final proposed scoring 
tabulations for RFP 18-01 401(a)/403(b) Special Pay Plan to develop recommendations for the 
School Board. The meeting will be conducted at the School District Central Administrative 
Complex, in the Training Room, located at 202 Highway 85 North, Niceville, Florida.  The 
meeting shall be open to the press and public. 
 
 Any interested party who decides to appeal any decision made by the Okaloosa County 
School Board’s RFP Evaluation Committee with respect to any matter considered during this 
meeting, will need a record of the proceedings and, for such purpose, may need to ensure that a 
verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence 
upon which the appeal is to be based. This notice does not constitute consent by the School 
Board for the introduction or admission of otherwise inadmissible or irrelevant evidence, nor 
does it authorize challenges or appeals not otherwise allowed by law. 
 
 Any person requiring special accommodation at this meeting because of a disability or 
physical impairment should contact the Superintendent at (850) 833-3110, prior to the meeting. 
 
By: Mary Beth Jackson, Superintendent and Corporate Secretary 
 


